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A	topical	and	accessible	exploration	of	the	Caribbean	Islands	and	its	place	in	global	culture,	told	through	

its	history	and	peoples,	from	historian	Joshua	Jelly-Schapiro	
	
‘Island	People	is	peopled	with	stories.	[It]	illuminates,	like	no	other	book	I've	read,	the	bizarre	history	and	the	complex	
present	of	the	nations	of	the	Caribbean.	Written	with	passion	and	joyful	music	in	the	prose,	Island	People	will	become	
an	indispensable	companion	for	anybody	travelling	to	the	Caribbean	-	or	dreaming	of	doing	so’	SUKETU	MEHTA	
	
Since	Columbus	first	looked	upon	what	he	thought	was	India,	describing	what	he	saw	as	'the	most	beautiful	land	that	
human	eyes	have	ever	seen,'	 the	Caribbean	culture,	history	and	people	have	enchanted	every	corner	of	the	world.	
Quickly	claimed	and	exploited	to	enrich	old	Europe,	group	of	islands	has	become	the	subject	of	fantasies,	myths	and	
daydreams.	Later,	the	world	became	familiar	with	the	region	though	gazing	upon	its	beautiful	sandy	beaches	which	
were	 spread	 across	 billboards	 advertising	 fizzy	 drinks,	 its	 towns	 and	 people	 pictured	 in	 holiday	 brochures.		
	

But	these	islands	are	so	much	more	than	gloss,	white	sand	and	palm	trees,	they	form	a	region	rich	in	colour,	beauty	
and	strength.	Home	of	the	Rastafarian	faith,	Che	Guevara's	stomping	ground	and	birthplace	of	reggae,	the	Caribbean	
has	produced	some	of	the	world's	most	famous	artists,	activists,	writers,	musicians	and	sportsman	-	from	Usain	Bolt	
to	Bob	Marley	and	from	Harry	Belafonte	to	V.	S.	Naipaul.	Though	these	28	countries	are	spread	over	more	than	1,000	
islands	and	2.7	million	square	miles,	they	share	one	common	trait;	the	people.	In	the	pages	of	Island	People	we	hear	
the	 voices	 of	 the	 Caribbean	 people,	 explore	 their	 home	 and	 learn	what	 it	means	 to	 them,	 and	 to	 the	world.	 The	
product	of	almost	a	decade	of	 travel	 and	 intense	 study,	 Joshua	 Jelly-Schapiro	 strips	away	 the	 fantasy	and	myth	 to	
expose	the	real	islands,	and	the	real	people,	that	make	up	the	Caribbean.		
	

• A	hugely	important	work	of	cultural	history,	Island	People	discusses	how	factors	such	as	music,	literature,	
sport,	religion,	colonialisation,	branding,	commercialism	and	politics	work	to	construct	an	idea	of	identity,	
and	combines	this	research	with	Joshua’s	first-hand	experiences.	
	

• Discusses	key	figures,	places	and	events	such	as	Usain	Bolt	and	Yohan	Black’s	success	at	 the	Olympics,	Bob	
Marley’s	first	concert,	the	arrival	of	the	Castro	family	in	Cuba	and	success	of	Jean	Rhy’s	Wild	Sargasso	Sea	to	
highlight	how	the	Caribbean	identity	has	developed	and	spread	worldwide.	

	

• Jelly-Schapiro	recently	attended	Fidel	Castro’s	funeral,	speaking	to	both	his	close	contacts	and	others	who	live	
in	Cuba	to	fully	realise	the	impact	of	the	activist’s	death	on	the	area.	
	

• Taps	into	topics	that	have	had	renewed	interest	including	the	history	of	slavery,	racial	repression,	migration	
and	 displacement,	 as	 seen	 in	 recent	 films	 and	 books	 such	 as	Twelve	 Years	 A	 Slave,	What	 The	 Butler	
Saw	and	Rebecca	Skloot's	The	Immortal	Life	of	Henrietta	Lacks.	
	

ISLAND	PEOPLE	

	
"a	travelogue	of	love	and	scholarship...does	the	region	

splendid	justice"	New	York	Times	
	

Publication	date:	26th	January	2017	
Format:	Hardback	/	Export	TBP	/	Ebook	

Price:	£22.00	/	£14.99	
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Joshua	 Jelly-Schapiro	may	 not	 seem,	 at	 first	 glance,	 the	 likeliest	writer	 to	 build	 a	 life	 from	 his	 affinity	 for	 the	
Caribbean.	Growing	up	in	snowy	New	England,	his	first	experience	with	the	Antilles	was	strictly	 long	distance	but	
unlike	other	members	of	his	generation	who	hung	posters	of	Bob	Marley	in	their	rooms,	or	those	many	northerners	
everywhere	 who	 fantasize	 of	 tropical	 islands	 in	 winter,	 Jelly-Schapiro	 went	 further.	 He	 grew	 fascinated,	 while	
undertaking	a	course	on	Caribbean	culture	and	literature	at	Yale,	in	the	history	of	these	islands	which	functioned,	
long	before	they	became	known	as	places	to	go	on	vacation,	as	the	central	hub	of	the	Triangle	Trade	that	brought	
six	million	African	slaves	to	their	shores.	Jelly-Schapiro	developed	a	sense	that	it	wasn’t	by	accident	that	this	region,	
in	our	age,	produced	 the	“first	 third	world	superstar”	 in	Bob	Marley,	but	also	 rhythms,	from	Cuba,	 that	 form	the	
core	of	modern	salsa,	“Latin	music,”	and	even	rock-and-roll;	that	it	birthed,	in	Trinidad,	carnival	traditions	that	feed	
the	world’s	 largest	street	parties,	today,	from	Toronto	to	London;	that	 it	has	 lain	near	the	heart	of	world	politics	
ever	since	the	brave	slaves	of	Haiti,	back	in	the	late	18th	century,	launched	history’s	“first	modern	revolution.”	
	
Travelling	to	the	Caribbean	for	the	first	time	at	19,	Jelly-Schapiro	alighted	in	Cuba	that	year,	and	in	Trinidad	a	short	
time	 later—and	then	spent	most	of	 the	next	decade	 and	a	half	 living	 in	 or	passing	 through	 islands	 ranging	 from	
Jamaica	to	Puerto	Rico,	Barbados	to	St.	Lucia,	and	from	Cuba	to	Dominica	to	Hispaniola’s	Haiti	and	the	Dominican	
Republic.	He	explored	these	islands	where	many	of	the	traits	we	think	of	as	uniquely	“modern”	in	their	effects	on	
identity—mass	migration	and	transcontinental	trade,	the	mixing	of	cultures	and	races—have	been	plainly	evident	
for	 centuries.	His	 inchoate	 sense	of	 the	Caribbean’s	 central	 role,	 in	 the	making	of	 our	modern	world,	became	a	
conviction	 that,	 as	 the	 great	 Trinidadian	 scholar	 C.L.R.	 James	once	wrote,	 the	 Caribbean	was	 destined	 to	 play	 a	
decisive	role	in	“shaping	Western	Civilization.”		
	
Jelly-Schapiro	completed	a	PhD	thesis	on	 these	themes,	at	UC-Berkeley,	that	was	awarded	the	Caribbean	Studies	
Association’s	Best	Dissertation	Prize.	But	alongside	and	beyond	his	scholarly	work,	and	while	developing	his	career	
as	a	journalist	and	critic,	Jelly-Schapiro	has	always	been	impelled	by	a	love	for	vivid	storytelling	and	dynamic	prose.	
The	 time	 felt	 right	 for	 a	 new	 portrait	 of	 the	 modern	 Caribbean,	 fed	 by	 a	 determination	 to	 narrate	 the	 islands’	
history	and	driven	to	describe	their	present,	but	animated	most	of	all	by	a	decade’s	worth	of	encounters	with	those	
who	have,	 in	 seeking	better	 lives,	brought	 these	 islands’	 cultures	 to	 the	world:	 their	people.	 	The	 result,	now,	 is	
Island	 People:	 a	 vivid	 and	 accessible	 exploration	 of	 Caribbean	 peoples,	 culture	 and	 place,	 and	 the	 invaluable	
contributions	they	have	shared	with	the	global	community.	

‘Many	have	tried	this	before	-	to	catch	the	volatile,	beautiful,	and	relentlessly	shifting	Caribbean	before	 it	slips	from	
their	fingers,	but	nobody	has	ever	succeeded	as	dazzlingly	as	Joshua	Jelly-Schapiro'	-	MARLON	JAMES		
	
‘One	of	those	rare	writers	who	bridges	worlds	-	between	deep	scholarship	and	lively	and	accessible	writing,	between	
islands	and	mainlands,	between	big	ideas	and	precise	details,	between	history	and	possibility’	REBECCA	SOLNIT	
	

‘Joshua	Jelly-Schapiro	possesses	both	a	humanist's	 irrepressible	empathy	and	a	 journalist's	necessary	skepticism.	He	
reports	carefully,	researches	exhaustively,	cares	deeply,	and	writes	beautifully.’	DAVE	EGGERS	
	

‘[This]	grand	book	is	so	startling	in	form	and	vision	that	it	amounts	to	something	new	-	a	constant	surprise.	While	Jelly-
Schapiro	 combines	 reportage,	 literary	analysis,	and	history	 to	 superb	effect,	he	 is	not	 limited	by	genre;	 indeed,	 this	
important	book	filled	with	many	truths	defines	and	gives	new	meaning	to	that	lovely	phrase,		
sui	generis.’	HILTON	ALS	
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